Dear Parents,

I cannot believe the school year is almost over. Mrs. Mix, Ms. Maria and I are so proud of all the children. They have grown so much. We have enjoyed getting to know them and have loved our time with them. Thank you all for being so supportive and cooperative this year with all of our safety rules and regulations.

All of you should have received the updated guidelines for our end of the year event. It was emailed to all RNS families last week. If you did not receive it please let me know. Make sure you read the guidelines before our end of the year event. Each child is now allowed up to four guests.

This coming week on Wednesday and Thursday we will be talking about the transformation from tadpole to frog. For our project we are going to make a green speckled frog puppet. The children will put a puppet show on using their puppets while singing five green and speckled frogs.

Our project Friday will be a ladybug. We will learn some facts about the ladybug and I will read the book, <u>The Very Lazy Ladybug</u>.

I hope you all enjoy the long Memorial Day weekend. We will see you all soon.

Denise Chamberlain